
NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
Nailsea Neighbourhood Watch Association will be holding its Annual General Meeting at 
19:30 on 2ndMarch 2022 in the Nailsea United Reformed Church, Stock Way North, Nailsea 
BS48 1AQ.  
As part of this meeting we will be seeking your agreement to elect the proposed new 
Committee. This is subject to there being no increase in COVID restrictions in the meantime.  
 
We will have some guest speakers at the face to face meeting on 02/03/22, namely 
Nailsea’s Beat Sargent Lee Kerslake, and also two members of the Constabulary’s Fraud 
Protect team. 
 
As an alternative, and in order to reach as many people as possible, we are also arranging an 
on-line Zoom meeting for 19:30 on 01/03/22.  
 
Please note, using the hyperlink provided below this will take you to the Stop press page of 
our website where you will find the following useful information: 
**STOP PRESS** 
a. Agenda for 01/03/22 Zoom; 
b. Agenda for 02/03/22 face to face; 
c. Proposed changes to the Constitution and GDPR; 
d. Minutes of the last available AGM. 
 
In order for us manage numbers for both meetings, please could you confirm your 
attendance by mailing the NHW email at nailseanhw@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you 
 
The Nailsea Neighbourhood Watch Interim Committee  
 

https://www.nailseanhw.org.uk/index/stoppress.html
mailto:nailseanhw@gmail.com

